
Board Proceedings 

The Board of Directors for the New Hampton Community School District met in work session, Monday, May, 19, 2014 in 

the High School Media Center.  President Rasmussen called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm with directors Ewert, Baltes, 

Rosonke, Denner, Superintendent Jurrens, and Board Secretary Ayers. 

The board and the Communications Committee met with Facilities Cost Management Group (FCMG) representatives Tim 

Hoffman and Annette.  The discussion centered on ways to inform the community about the need of additional facilities for 

District.  FCMG has worked with a number of other districts in formulation of events and ways to inform the public.  Many 

ideas were shared.  The Communications Committee will form a group of volunteers to help with educating the public.  

FCMG cautioned the board that they can only provide information about the need.  Only a community group can actively 

promote passage of the building.  The Board and the Community Communications Committee decided to hold an open house 

of the 206 West Main site during Heartland Days.  Giving tours and explaining the deficiencies of the building.    

 Director Denner moved to adjourn at 8:35 pm.  Director Ewert seconded the motion.  Ayes: Rosonke, Baltes, Ewert, Denner, 

and Rasmussen.  Nays: none. 
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